
New Northbound I-15 Hook On-Ramp Opening
Existing Northbound I-15 On-Ramp Closing

The existing northbound I-15 on-ramp at Railroad Canyon Rd will be temporarily closed starting
Monday, February 21 at 8 p.m. through approximately early April while crews reconstruct the
on-ramp.

The new northbound I-15 hook on-ramp, located along Grape St, will open Tuesday, February
22 at 5 a.m. Motorists will be directed to the new hook on-ramp during the closure of the existing
on-ramp. Crews will restripe lanes, adjust traffic signal timing, and post signs to direct drivers to
the hook on-ramp. Once crews rebuild the existing on-ramp, both ramps will be available for
motorists to enter northbound I-15.

Please refer to the map below for details. Please follow on-ramp detour signs for the new
traffic pattern. 

How to Access Northbound I-15:

Traveling on East Diamond Dr
Travel east on Diamond Dr in the far right lane toward Grape St



Turn right onto Grape St
Turn right onto the northbound I-15 hook on-ramp using the far right-turn lane

Traveling on West Railroad Canyon Rd
Travel west on Railroad Canyon Rd towards Grape St
Use the left-turn lanes at the intersection of Railroad Canyon Rd and Grape St
Turn left onto Grape St
Turn right onto the northbound I-15 hook on-ramp using the right-turn lane

Traveling on South Summerhill Dr
Travel south on Summerhill Dr towards Railroad Canyon Rd
Continue straight through the intersection onto Grape St
Turn right onto the northbound I-15 hook on-ramp using the right-turn lane

Traveling on North Grape St
Travel north on Grape St
Turn left onto the new northbound I-15 hook on-ramp using the left-turn lane

Important Details
The traffic signal at the Railroad Canyon Rd and the northbound I-15 on-ramp will
be removed. Eastbound motorists will no longer be able to turn left at this intersection.
There will be new lane striping on eastbound and westbound Railroad Canyon Rd.,
northbound and southbound Grape St, and southbound Summerhill Dr.
The far right lane along westbound Railroad Canyon Rd will be removed.  Motorists
will be able to turn right onto northbound Summerhill Dr.

Stay Connected

railroadcanyon@rctc.org @railroadcanyon

877.500.7715 rctc.org/railroadcanyon
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